
 

 

Gone too soon - Death be not proud 
 

The PSA sadly learnt of the demise of five Community Education and Training (CET) college lecturing 

staff, of whom two were staunch PSA members. These employees, who were part of the College’s 

professional development programs for students at Durban University of Technology, tragically passed 

away on a car crash on 23 November 2021. On the day of the fatal accident, it is reported that they were 

on their way home after collecting their laptops from Mthatha. 

 

The memorial service will be held on 2 December 2021 at Nokhwezi Hall in Matatiele from 10:00. The 

PSA in Eastern Cape is saddened by the news and expresses condolences to the friends, colleagues, 

and family members of the deceased. 

 

These young warriors left a void in the hearts of many and will always remain in our memories. The PSA 

calls upon members to be cautious on the roads as we enter the December peak season. Members are 

further reminded of COVID-19 protocols as they prepare to attend the memorial service, more so in view 

of the new variant, Omicron, and looming fourth wave of the COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

Hambani kakuhle ZIMBOKODO, ugqatso nilufezile. Akuhlanga lungehlanga, thuthuzelekani malungu ka 

PSA nezihlobo kananjalo. 
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